
 
 
December 2024 Bulletin Sentences 
 
December 1, 2024 
Your estate plan can enable you to express your Christian faith. Have you ever endeavored to express 
your faith and desire for your family to remain in the faith, in a short, succinctly written piece that you 
can share as a lasting testimony even after the Lord calls you home? Your LCMS Foundation Gift 
Planning Counselor can help you to initiate this project, including sharing some examples. For assistance, 
contact Tony Hunt 260-222-1291 or tony.hunt@lfnd.com 
 
December 8, 2024 
Your estate plan can enable you to express your Christian faith. Around the holidays, we do not want to 
become morbid, discussing topics that are difficult. But if the opportunity presents itself, consider 
sharing with family your confidence about care for your body at life’s end, or the joy in your heart about 
directing God’s things through your estate plan. Your LCMS Foundation Gift Planning Counselor can help 
you talk through what you want to share. Contact Tony Hunt 260-222-1291 or tony.hunt@lfnd.com 
 
 
December 15, 2024 
Your estate plan can enable you to express your Christian faith. Someday, when the Lord calls you home, 
your estate will turn over the financial assets to family, ministry or other charities. Have you ever 
considered preparing a letter to each of the beneficiaries of your estate, sharing with them why the Lord 
directed you to share with them? Maybe this could translate into face-to-face conversations right now.  
Your LCMS Foundation Gift Planning Counselor can ask you questions, assisting you to become specific 
about how your faith translates into your gifting plan. Contact Tony Hunt 260-222-1291 or 
tony.hunt@lfnd.com 
 
December 22, 2024 
Your estate plan can enable you to express your Christian faith. Many speak of estate planning from the 
perspective of “What legacy are you leaving behind?”  If we are honest and think about those who have 
passed before us, their value is not in being remembered after they are gone, but in the impact they 
made on each of us during their life. If you would like to discuss this with your LCMS Foundation Gift 
Planning Counselor and how that translates into your estate plan, Contact Tony Hunt 260-222-1291 or 
tony.hunt@lfnd.com  May you have a very blessed Christmas! 
 
December 29, 2024 
Your estate plan can enable you to express your Christian faith. The end of the year is a time to reflect 
and consider what has transpired during these last days. It often focuses on an end and then a new 
beginning. For Christians, we always live with a deep expectancy of living out eternity in God’s Kingdom 
because of Jesus. Let that be your resolve this year: to weave that confidence into your estate plan.  
Your LCMS Foundation Gift Planning Counselor would be happy to help. Contact Tony Hunt 260-222-
1291 or tony.hunt@lfnd.com 
 


